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The Birthday Book
Birthdays and anniversaries are never easy to remember. The RHS
Birthday Book is the place to keep all your important dates together
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so that you will never have to worry about forgetting them again. This
brand new edition of the best-selling RHS Birthday Book features all
new illustrations.

The Birthday Surprise
“Lovers who surmount the odds have always been intense emotional
fodder, but rarely have we seen a story like Birthdaytrue and raw,
haunting and undeniable.” —The New York Times Book Review Two best
friends. A shared birthday. Six years ERIC: There was the day we were
born. There was the minute Morgan and I decided we were best friends
for life. The years where we stuck by each other’s side—as Morgan’s
mom died, as he moved across town, as I joined the football team, as
my parents started fighting. But sometimes I worry that Morgan and I
won’t be best friends forever. That there’ll be a day, a minute, a
second, where it all falls apart and there’s no turning back the
clock. MORGAN: I know that every birthday should feel like a new
beginning, but I’m trapped in this mixed-up body, in this wrong life,
in Nowheresville, Tennessee, on repeat. With a dad who cares about his
football team more than me, a mom I miss more than anything, and a
best friend who can never know my biggest secret. Maybe one day I’ll
be ready to become the person I am inside. To become her. To tell the
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world. To tell Eric. But when? Six years of birthdays reveal Eric and
Morgan’s destiny as they come together, drift apart, fall in love, and
discover who they’re meant to be—and if they’re meant to be together.
From the award-winning author of If I Was Your Girl, Meredith Russo,
comes a heart-wrenching and universal story of identity, first love,
and fate. “Beautifully written, Birthday is an altogether singular
contribution to the gradually growing body of transgender literature
and, indeed, to mainstream literature, as well.” —ALA Booklist,
starred review

The Maine Birthday Book
OH NO!!! You found The Worst Book in the Whole Entire World! Well,
since you're already here I may as well tell you about it Poor
Nameless tries to explain to the reader why this book is simply the
WORST book in the whole entire world. Will he succeed in his noble
quest? Is he the reason this book is the worst?? Will it have a happy
ending or the worst ending ever??? The Worst Book in the Whole Entire
World is a humorous and witty tale for young and seasoned readers.
Whatever you do though, don't read it out loud! You may catch wind of
these words: toot, stinky, booger, and booty. You've been warned, but
you'll still want to see what happens next!
Page 3/30

Bookmark File PDF The Birthday Book
OGILVIES ASTROLOGICAL BIRTHDAY
Nearly 2,000 years ago, the Roman scholar Censorinus bestowed upon his
best friend a charming birthday present: The Birthday Book, which
appears here in its long-awaited first English translation. Laying out
everything he knew about birthdays, the book starts simply, but by the
conclusion of this brief yet brilliant gem, Censorinus has sketched a
glorious vision of a universe ruled by harmony and order, where the
microcosm of the child in the womb corresponds to the macrocosm of the
planets. Alternately serious and playful, Censorinus touches on music,
history, astronomy, astrology, and every aspect of time as it was
understood in third-century Rome. He also provides ancient answers to
perennial questions: Why does the day begin at midnight? Where did
Leap Year come from? Which came first, the chicken or the egg?
Embodying the proverbial gift that keeps on giving, The Birthday Book
has long been treasured by scientists, poets, and scholars, and Holt
Parker’s graceful and lively new translation—accompanied by an
illuminating introduction and detailed notes—is itself a present for
Latinists, historians of science, and anyone looking for an unusual
birthday gift.
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Birthday Monsters!
In this fascinating book, New Yorker business columnist James
Surowiecki explores a deceptively simple idea: Large groups of people
are smarter than an elite few, no matter how brilliant—better at
solving problems, fostering innovation, coming to wise decisions, even
predicting the future. With boundless erudition and in delightfully
clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields as diverse as popular
culture, psychology, ant biology, behavioral economics, artificial
intelligence, military history, and politics to show how this simple
idea offers important lessons for how we live our lives, select our
leaders, run our companies, and think about our world.

The Night Before My Birthday
In this special birthday book, we have collected new and previously
published pieces by today's most acclaimed children's writers, and
extracts from well-loved children's literature, all accompanied by
stunning artwork from leading illustrators. This collection includes
stories, poems, fiction and non-fiction extracts - all specially
chosen around the theme of birthdays and all with introductions by
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authors and celebrities. Royalties will go to the Prince's Foundation
for Children and the Arts, which works closely with local and national
arts providers (like theatres, orchestras, museums and galleries) and
schools to provide high quality and sustained access to the arts for
children who would otherwise not have this access. This anthology
gathers together some of the best-known authors and illustrators
writing and illustrating for children, including: Philip Ardagh *
Peter Bailey * Nicola Bayley * Ian Beck * Patrick Benson * Anna
Bhushan * Malorie Blackman * Quentin Blake * Valerie Bloom * Lewis
Carroll * Emma Chichester Clark * Eoin Colfer * Susan Cooper * Frank
Cottrell-Boyce * Kevin Crossley-Holland * Roald Dahl * Alexis Deacon *
Maura Dooley * Sara Fanelli * Anne Fine * Hannah Firmin * Catherine
Fisher * Michael Foreman * John Foster * Jamila Gavin * David
Gentleman * Emily Gravett * Anthony Horowitz * Norman Hunter * Eva
Ibbotson * Bruce Ingman * John Lawrence * Mick Manning & Brita
Granström * Geraldine McCaughrean * Roger McGough * Michael Morpurgo *
Andrew Motion * E. Nesbit * Philip Pullman * Arthur Ransome * Chris
Riddell * David Roberts * J. K. Rowling * Axel Scheffler * Nick
Sharratt * Posy Simmonds * Joel Stewart * Noel Streatfeild * Eleanor
Updale * Charlotte Voake * Jacqueline Wilson * Chris Wormell * Kit
Wright
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The Birthday Book
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important,
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to
the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original
copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other
notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As
a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

The Birthday Book
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Forget the French perfume and boxes of chocolate, the birthdays in
this anthology are observed in much more carnal terms, with suitably
sexy presents for all. In Simone Harlowe's 'Happy Birthday', a tough
policewoman gets the tables turned when Naked Nick arrives to tame
her. In Marilyn Jaye Lewis's 'The Birthday Party', an unexpected
menage a trois in the dark proves that perfect gift. And in Kate
Laurie's 'Her Birthday Suit', two women give their sceptical
girlfriend a stud who insists that he won't leave until she is
perfectly satisfied.

The Astrology Birthday Book
'Absolutely stunning! wow it blew me away I loved everything about it
5 stars, although it is a shame I can't give it more, it's easily
worth a 7.' Bonnie's Book Talk, 5 stars One hot summer's afternoon,
five-year-old Ava Sawyer went to a party. She never came home Two
years later, Ava's body is found and another little girl, Audrey
Briggs, goes missing. Audrey also attended that party Leading the
investigation is Detective Natalie Ward. A mother of two teenagers,
this case chills her to the bone, and is a disturbing reminder of the
last job she worked on. One that still keeps her awake at night
Natalie soon discovers that Ava's mother has some worrying gaps in her
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alibi and as she digs deeper, she's sure Ava's father is not telling
the full story. And what did the owner of the garden centre Elsa see
that day? Something that she's not telling Natalie Just as Natalie is
facing up to the grim possibility that Ava and Audrey were killed by
someone close to home, another little girl from the party doesn't come
home from her ballet lesson. Can Natalie find a way to stop this
killer before more innocent lives are taken? Gripping, fast-paced and
nail-bitingly tense, this book will keep you flying through the pages
long into the night. Perfect for fans of Angela Marsons, Rachel Abbott
and Karin Slaughter. Readers are going crazy for The Birthday: 'OMG
this author has done it again!!!!!!!! Fantastic!!!!!!!! I was hooked
from the first page and stayed up till 3am to finish it.' Goodreads
Reviewer, 5 stars 'Omg!! My heart is pounding so hard! I have just
finished reading The Birthday and I am floored! This is the first in a
new series from Carol Wyer, featuring DI Natalie Ward and her team.
What a way to start! Speedy, sharp, heart stopping and engaging; this
is a series I am definitely looking forward to!' TishyLou, 5 stars 'A
rollocking rollercoaster ride dark, twisty and wonderfully gripping'
Minimac Reviews 'Something special This book truly is excellent Heartthumpingly good A well-paced, heart-wrenching, pulse racing, edge-ofyour-seat kind of book and a crime fighting team who you can genuinely
root for look no further as this could genuinely be your next
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favourite read. I tore through it.' Jen Med's Book Reviews, 5 stars
'What a twist! I read this book in a day!' Goodreads Reviewer, 5 stars

RHS Birthday Book
Explains the details of birthday celebrations around the world,
including ideas for birthday parties and how to create a birthday time
capsule.

The Birthday Book
The Birthday Bookÿis packed with recipes, stories, songs, games, and
ideas for cards, decorations and presents. There are suggestions for
'oldies', for teenagers, 18th and 21st parties as well as children's
parties. You will also find unusual celebrations for those celebrating
birthdays on holiday, ill in bed, at Christmas or for rainy days.

The Birthday
On Grace’s birthday she got a big surprise. Her mother and father gave
her a card with a string tied onto it. They told her to follow the
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string to find her birthday present. Can you guess where she went?
What do you think she found at the end of the string?

The Birthday Book
The Night Before My Birthday captures all the excitement and
anticipation that every child experiences in the lead-up to their
special day. The decorations are up, the table is set, and the food is
ready - but what happens when there is an ice cream emergency? Once
again Natasha Wing has written a story that is sure to appeal to every
child getting ready for a birthday. The book is told by and seen
through the eyes of the birthday child, so it is gender neutral and a
fun gift for any birthday girl or boy.

The Birthday Book
Through "personology" (a combination of characteristics influenced by
sun sign, season, and day of the year) and an analysis of several
thousand character profiles, the authors have pinned down the traits
most common to people born on the same day.
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The Book of Birthdays
The Booklover's Birthday Book
Ever wondered how your date of birth influences your personality, your
loves and passions, and your path in life? The Astrology Birthday Book
reveals how the precise alignment of the planets on your date of birth
determines the characteristics that make you unique.

Some Birthday!
A 52-page hardcover children's book celebrating the wildlife,
geography and magic of Maine through the birthday stories and special
wishes of animal friends, The Maine Birthday Book is from the
imagination of Maine native, Tonya Shevenell, with watercolor
illustrations by Laura Winslow.Birthday stories abound when a
thoughtful chickadee asks his friends from all over Maine's woods,
waterways and wilderness a special question: what do you wish for?
Join Doodles, a puffin from Knox County; Socks, a black bear from
Penobscot County; Chester, a snowshoe hare from Franklin County and
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the rest of the animal friends for a party to be enjoyed any day of
the year.

The Birthday Book
It’s More Than a Birthday!It’s a fantastic opportunity to affirm your
child’s unique, God-given abilities and interests. The Birthday Book
shows you the priceless benefits of celebrating your child’s
birthday—then gives you a myriad of meaningful ways to make his or her
special day fun and totally unforgettable. From creating a keepsake
videotape, to developing a dinnertime birthday tradition, to planning
a parent-child birthday getaway or organizing a birthday bash for your
child’s friends, you’ll find mom-tested strategies inside, together
with a bonanza of ideas for themes, invitations, decorations, food,
games, resources, and tips. Even better, it’s all laid out in age
groups to help you and your child celebrate in appropriate ways for
every phase of the growing-up years: · Fun When You’re One · Terrific
Times for Twos and Threes · Fun Festivities for Fours and Fives ·
Stupendous Fun for School-Age Kids · Totally Teens

Jenny's Birthday Book
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Find out what your birthday says about you and what your friends'
birthdays say about them in this utterly compelling gift ebook. What
makes me me? Who am I most compatible with? How will my future turn
out? Shelley von Strunckel is an expert at answering all these
questions and more for her celebrity clients and in her newspaper
columns. Use your birthday to identify key personality traits and
entertain friends and family by revealing theirs. Harnessing the power
of astrology in an entertaining and informative way, you'll learn
about the dates, numbers, colors, and even foods with which each
person is most compatible. With descriptions of every birth day of the
year, The Birthday Book is written in an easy-to-understand style,
beautifully illustrated, and includes information. It is an at-aglance reference guide to astrology, numerology, and tarot that will
entertain you, your friends and family for years to come.

The Secret Language of Destiny
Discover the secret to exactly who you are based on the unique
combination of astrology and psychology. Did you know that your
birthday can reveal surprising details about your personality,
relationships, and health? The Complete Book of Birthdays is a
compelling, easy-to-use reference book that gives you insight into
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your birthday profile and shows you how to maximize your
love life, and health! Each day of the year comes with a
depth personality profile that, when partnered with your
sign, creates shocking results. Learn all about yourself
unique strengths, but don't forget to turn the pages and
secrets of your friends, family, and colleagues too!

career goals,
complete, inastrological
and your
find out the

A Bad Boy Stole My Bra
You hear your door come crashing down—those birthday monsters are in
town! And they're going to wreak havoc in the most extraordinarily
rude ways. What fun! From Boynton on Board, the more-than-20-millioncopy-bestselling series of extra-big, extra-fat, and extra-fun board
books, here is BIRTHDAY MONSTERS. Featuring Sandra Boynton's lively
rhyming text and inimitable illustrations, this story about a madcap
crew of lovable party crashers will appeal to kids and adults alike.

When's My Birthday?
Go beyond your sun sign to find your place in the cosmos! Do you want
to uncover your partner’s secret desires and fantasies? Enhance your
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health, rev up your career, improve your mind? Develop a more intimate
knowledge of your own personality . . . and a deeper understanding of
those you love? Your character isn’t influenced just by your sun sign.
It is shaped by the natural rhythms at work on the precise day you
were born. The Book of Birthdays, written by acclaimed British
astrologer Russell Grant, shows you how to use this exciting
astrological breakthrough to achieve a more dynamic understanding of
yourself, your mate, and your world. Are you a bright, energetic
spring baby? A vividly colorful child of the fall? Were you born in
the heat of summer or the waning light of winter? Unlike any other
astrology book, The Book of Birthdays reveals how the season of your
birth affects the huge collective of characteristics that makes you
unique. Also learn: • How the exact time of the day you were born sets
you apart from others who share your sun sign • How the changing
cycles of nature will influence all the seasons of your life • Insight
into the quirks and tendencies that make you you! With individualized
tips for robust mind and body health and inspirational personality
profiles for every day, The Book of Birthdays is a must for every
astrology buff—and a happy celebration of every birth date of the
year!

Ten Rules of the Birthday Wish
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With her brothers and her friends, the little black cat named Jenny
celebrates her birthday in the park.

The Secret Language of Relationships
Uses personology profiles to predict the nature of romance,
friendship, marriage, business, and family relationships.

The Happy Birthday Book of Erotica
A joyful picture book that celebrates every kid's favorite day of the
year, full of adorable art from the illustrator of Goodnight Goodnight
Construction Site and I Wish You More. The most important rule is #1:
It must be your birthday. After that's been established, a crew of
hilarious animals help picture book pros Tom Lichtenheld and Beth
Ferry take readers through a joyous romp that covers the most
important elements of every year's most essential holiday, including
singing; closing your eyes and making a wish; blowing out candles on a
cake, then settling into bed and dreaming of your wish coming true.

The Secret Language of Birthdays
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Children excitedly discuss the details of their upcoming birthdays.

The Birthday Book: Dark Blue
Born on December 3rd? You're an ambitious, hardworking "idea person"
and a dynamic leader. Born on December 14th? You're the "traveling
salesperson" of the zodiac and a gifted marketer. All Sagittarians are
charming, intelligent, and adventure-seeking, but which day of the
month you're born on can determine the way in which you use those
traits to your best advantage. In this exciting new book, master
astrologer Phyllis Vega gives a detailed analysis for each birthday in
the year, combining astrology and numerology to paint a true picture
of the characteristics, desires, and destinies of people born on that
day. If you were born October 5th, you're a skilled negotiator with a
gift for making money. But if you were born just four days later,
you're a compassionate dreamer with spiritual inclinations. Aries is
the sign of the determined ram, but if you were born on April 7th, you
are idealistic and inspiring.

The Birthday Book / Las Mañanitas
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From the Emmy-nominated, award-winning bilingual preschool series
Canticos, comes The Birthday Book / Las Mañanitas, a part of the
Canticos Nursery Rhymes collection. “Canticos resonates with parents
who want to raise multilingual children through quality, appealing
content.” - NBC Celebrate your little chickie's special day and
increase their vocabulary in both English and Spanish. Complete with
beautiful illustrations, this book is a great way to make learning and
singing with your little chickie special and unique in not one, but
two languages. Concept: Birthdays. Format: 8" x 7" novelty book with a
unique magnetic closure and an accordion fold so the book can be
opened completely, laid flat, or made to stand so children can
surround themselves with the story. Interactive lift-the-flap
features. Reversible with the original Spanish song on one side and an
English adaptation on the other.Beautiful art with brightly colored
characters from the Emmy-nominated series. “Good books not only teach
your child about different cultures and their traditions, they are
also a great way to help your child pick up new vocabulary and
information about different regions around the world. Canticos is a
great place to start” - Motherly “Susie Jaramillo created a media
company with an educational, cross-cultural, and intergenerational
mission.” - School Library Journal “¿Qué hacer cuando los niños no
quieren dormir? La colección bilingüe Canticos de Susie Jaramillo
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reúne tiernas canciones de cuna de nuestra infancia.” - People en
Español Children can also watch our bilingual videos on the Canticos
channel! Beloved by kids, parents and educators, Canticos is the #1
bilingual preschool brand.

The Complete Book of Birthdays
Today is a special day: the birthday of the world, when God and all
God’s creatures celebrate the beauty of life. As God asks each dear
creature in turn whether it has been the best that it can be, this
simple affirmation of life and goodness applauds the contribution that
each and every one of us— from the mightiest elephant to the smallest
child— can make. The whimsical animals in Alison Jay’s perfectly
composed crackled paintings will make this a favorite book on the
family shelf.

The Birthday Book - Dark Red
"Anything special happening today, Daddy?" Patricia asked, hoping it
would help him remember. "Nope, honey. Today's about the same as any
other day, I'd say." Some birthday! Where was the cake with all the
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candles, the brightly wrapped present, and the family singing "happy
birthday" all together? Not only had the festivities apparently been
forgotten, but Dad suggests a trip to one of the scariest places on
earth -- home of the Clay Pit Bottoms Monster! With a sparkle of
mischief, Patricia Polacco's bold, expressive pictures tell how a
certain little girl has the spookiest, most exciting, funniest, and
best birthday ever.

Today is the Birthday of the World
Dividing the search for destiny into forty-eight karmic paths, a new
astrological guide to unlocking the meaning of life uses birthdates to
identify universal paths. 150,000 first printing.

The Birthday Book
Forget fortune cookies and crystal balls—this little book alone can
predict the future for you and everyone you love! Harkening back to
the 1930s, the nostalgic illustrations in the Fortune-Telling Birthday
Book accompany a perennial calendar for you to keep track of (and
interpret) the birthdays of your friends and family. Other traditions
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and folklore are also included.

What Your Birthday Reveals About You
Store over 1400 birthdays and anniversaries of friends, family and
colleagues, in this stylish and sophisticated notebook for recording
key dates. It is important to note the Archer House Birthday Book is
laid out in a unique and very practical 'month-to-view format that
other birthday books do NOT use. This means that when you open your
book, in the month of November for example, you will see all the
birthdays and anniversaries of friends, family, associates and
colleagues for that month at a single glance. The key point is, you
won't have to keep dipping back into your book every few days, wasting
what we are sure is your valuable time. This feature gives the Archer
House Birthday Book a functionality and practicality that other
birthday books can never have. So, with this book, you will be able to
update your mobile phone, Mac, PC, Blackberry, organiser or other
devices just once each month, safe in the knowledge that your
information will never be deleted, stolen, become obsolete or have to
be re-written up every year, as is the case with diaries and
calendars. This is a functionality other Birthday Books are unable to
offer! This book also has a 'year born' facility that helps you add
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that personal and more intimate touch at birthday and anniversary
time. Imagine what it would mean to friends and family, that you not
only remembered their anniversary or their child s birthday, but that
you cared enough, even to remember specifically which, anniversary and
birthday it was. If you wish this book as a gift to a loved one, let
us send it direct to them on your behalf. This book will allow you to
be the person who creates the central store for all the birthdays of
your place of work, organisation or team. Learn the traits of your
birth-sign (birth stone, key phrase, key element etc ) This product
has a wonderful finish quality and well designed feel to it. There are
other birthday books on the market, but none with the unique layout or
stylish beauty of this one. The covers for all seven colours have an
exquisite finish. It is a purchase that will last a lifetime and give
ongoing satisfaction and fun for all of that time.

The Birthday Book
Eddie is a wounded war veteran, an old man who has lived, in his mind,
an uninspired life. His job is fixing rides at a seaside amusement
park. On his 83rd birthday, a tragic accident kills him, as he tries
to save a little girl from a falling cart. He awakes in the afterlife,
where he learns that heaven is not a destination. It's a place where
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your life is explained to you by five people, some of whom you knew,
others who may have been strangers. One by one, from childhood to
soldier to old age, Eddie's five people revisit their connections to
him on earth, illuminating the mysteries of his "meaningless" life,
and revealing the haunting secret behind the eternal question: "Why
was I here?"

The Five People You Meet in Heaven
Imagine waking up in the dead of night to find your hot new neighbour
dangling out of your window. What’s more, he's clutching your tattiest
bra in his hand. What. The. Actual. Fudge. When bad boy Alec Wilde
moves in next door to Riley, sparks fly. After their 'unconventional'
introduction, Riley is determined to get her own back. A nemesis is
just the distraction she needs: inside, she's barely holding it
together. It's game on. But behind the banter, there's a side to Alec
that Riley actually likes. How can she get through to the real him
when she can't even take herself seriously? PRAISE FOR A BAD BOY STOLE
MY BRA "Sweet, funny and with a surprising heart Bra kleptomania aside
(what the actual fudge is that all about?!), teenage-me would have
killed to live next door to Alec Wilde." – ELEANOR WOOD, author of
Becoming Betty "This book is a joy to read. Smart, hilarious and full
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of fun!" – KATY BIRCHALL, author of The It Girl series "Warm, funny
and seriously cute, this book will make you laugh, make you cringe and
have you cheering for Riley from start to finish." – MAGGIE HARCOURT,
author of Unconventional

Fortune-Telling Birthday Book
Store over 1400 birthdays and anniversaries of friends, family and
colleagues, in this stylish and sophisticated notebook for recording
key dates. It is important to note the Archer House Birthday Book is
laid out in a unique and very practical 'month-to-view format that
other birthday books do NOT use. This means that when you open your
book, in the month of November for example, you will see all the
birthdays and anniversaries of friends, family, associates and
colleagues for that month at a single glance. The key point is, you
won't have to keep dipping back into your book every few days, wasting
what we are sure is your valuable time. This feature gives the Archer
House Birthday Book a functionality and practicality that other
birthday books can never have. So, with this book, you will be able to
update your mobile phone, Mac, PC, Blackberry, organiser or other
devices just once each month, safe in the knowledge that your
information will never be deleted, stolen, become obsolete or have to
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be re-written up every year, as is the case with diaries and
calendars. This is a functionality other Birthday Books are unable to
offer! This book also has a 'year born' facility that helps you add
that personal and more intimate touch at birthday and anniversary
time. Imagine what it would mean to friends and family, that you not
only remembered their anniversary or their child s birthday, but that
you cared enough, even to remember specifically which, anniversary and
birthday it was. If you wish this book as a gift to a loved one, let
us send it direct to them on your behalf. This book will allow you to
be the person who creates the central store for all the birthdays of
your place of work, organisation or team. Learn the traits of your
birth-sign (birth stone, key phrase, key element etc ) This product
has a wonderful finish quality and well designed feel to it. There are
other birthday books on the market, but none with the unique layout or
stylish beauty of this one. The covers for all seven colours have an
exquisite finish. It is a purchase that will last a lifetime and give
ongoing satisfaction and fun for all of that time.

Birthday
A lavishly decorated address and telephone book, both practical in
design with a generous amount of space allowed for entries, and
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inspirational in style. Packed with stunning full-color photographs,
this glorious volume captures the splendor of orchard and meadow,
garden and woodland.Each address entry has space to note down those
recent additions to family and business life - cellular phone numbers
and e-mail addresses

The Birthday Book
A date book provides spaces for recording important events and
includes listings of celebrity birthdays, horoscope descriptions, a
Chinese astrology chart, an anniversary gift list, and accompanying
floral illustrations.

The Wisdom of Crowds
The Worst Book in the Whole Entire World
Learn about all the wonderful ways to celebrate a birthday with
beloved and New York Times bestselling author and illustrator Todd
Parr! With his signature blend of playfulness and sensitivity, Todd
Page 27/30

Bookmark File PDF The Birthday Book
Parr explores all the different things you can do on your birthday: a
day that's all about you! From spending your birthday by yourself to
having a big party, receiving presents to receiving hugs, this book is
a lively, inclusive introduction to birthday celebrations for any
family.
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Read More About The Birthday Book
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